
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  June 9, 2014  7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending: Mary Robertson, Shannon French, Carl French 
 
Tonight we welcome new members Sarah Baker and Greg Carroll.  They were appointed 
by the Town Council to fill vacant positions. 
 
Minutes from May’s meeting were read. Motion to approve was made by Greg, seconded 
by Sarah.  All agreed.   

 
There was no Old Business. 
 
There was no New Business. 
 
Matt discussed the repair of the bridge.  Weather conditions have caused delays in the 
repairs and a reopen date is not available. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Don, seconded by Greg. All agreed. The meeting 
adjourned at 7:03 PM. 


